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As a member of the Senate, I would like to ask that you support Bill S498.


NC CARE in Radiologic Imaging.

I believe this bill will increase the quality of medical imaging procedures, promote the safe use of medical radiation and improve patient care.

Thank you for serving the citizens of North Carolina.

Sincerely,

Your Name
